
December, 2000
The Happiest of Holidays to Everyone

It was a busy year for us.  But, most of it was just work.  So, our letter will be very
short this year.

We did get to do a bit of traveling, though, and that was fun.  In February, we went
to the South Yosemite area for a weekend getaway and had fun in the mud with our
SUV–very little snow where we were.  In April, we took our usual relaxation  journey to
the sun in Kaua`i.  In August, on our way to and from the annual Pyrotechnics Guild
convention in Fargo, ND, we took an extended trip to the Mid-West, visiting friends and
relatives we hadn’t seen in a very long time (or were meeting for the first time).    We also
went  down  to  LA in  October  for  a  really  needed  weekend  meditation  retreat.   We
continue to work with a local community center and are now on the committee to decide
how the massive remodeling is going to be done. 

Our Best Wishes to All for the Winter Holidays
Love,

Jerry and Sharon

For anyone who wishes to contact us by email, we are:
Jerry:  jdurand@interstellar.com  & Sharon:  sdurand@interstellar.com

And, our web page is:  www.interstellar.com
see:  www.interstellar.com/photos/  for photos as we post them.








